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   Bayview Boating Park to Close for Emergency Repairs 

  
  

Collier County Parks and Recreation’s Bayview Boating Park, located in East Naples, will close for 

emergency repairs at 5 pm, on August 19th.  Boaters will need to remove their boats and trailers 

from the park by 5 pm to facilitate the arrival of the repair team and heavy equipment.   The park 

will re-open August 20th at 7 am.   

 

For further information please contact Collier County Parks and Recreation, 239-252-4060 or 252-

4024. 
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